
 

 

08 June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am emailing to thank those of you who completed the parent survey for your feedback 

about homework and to inform you about our plans for the next school year.  

 

We had over 200 responses, which is fantastic and this is invaluable in moving forwards with 

our new homework agenda. 

 

In summary, the majority of parents who responded prefer: 

 

• Homework to be recorded on an online platform 

• Students to have approximately 90 minutes-2 hours of homework each week 

(depending on year group) 

• Task types to include structured worksheets, knowledge learning which they will be 

quizzed on, reading, online learning platforms and research-based questions 

• Incomplete or missed homework (without a valid reason) to be sanctioned in school 

 

We have now invested in Satchel One: Show My Homework, which is a highly rated online 

platform to keep a track of students' homework. The link below is a guide to how this works: 

https://help.satchelone.com/en/collections/1695420-parents  

 

You will receive instructions about how to set up your account and mobile app in due 

course, so please keep an eye out for this email. There will also be more detailed information 

about our homework policy, which will be launched in September 2023.  

 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions; please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
 

Laura Tervit 

Assistant Headteacher  

Nottingham Free School 

The Courtaulds Building, 290 Haydn Road, Nottingham NG5 1EB 

E: ltervit@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk 

T: 0115 896 4949 

 

 

https://help.satchelone.com/en/collections/1695420-parents

